
Meeting Notice 

 

Pursuant to Florida Statutes 286.011(8), the Board of Directors for Crossroad Academy Charter 
School will meet with their attorney for 30 minutes on Monday, May 20, 2024 beginning at 6:00 pm 
in the Board Room of the CEDO Building (located at 20 East Washington Street in Quincy, FL) at a 
non-public meeting to discuss the pending litigation between the Crossroad Academy Charter 
School Board of Directors and Ms. Travonna Hunter, a former charter school employee. This portion 
of the Crossroad Academy Charter School Board Meeting will not be open to the public. Those in 
attendance include the Board’s Attorney, a court reporter, the Executive Director and the Board of 
Directors.  Minutes of this meeting will only be made public after the lawsuit is concluded and only 
by a public records request. 


